
 

 

Announcement, 04.04.2024 

 

Investor’s Update 

 

Attica Bank S.A. (hereinafter the "Bank") informs its investors, that following 

publications in the ress, the Bank has not received or taken into account the result of 

the pre-rating of a loan portfolio by a credit rating agency, in the context of its potential 

inclusion in the "HAPS III". 

The Bank underlines that any information or development concerning the Bank’s 

activities and issued by the Bank is the only reliable and valid source of information. 

The Bank remains committed to complying with the conditions and requirements in 

accordance with the provisions of the current legal and regulatory framework. Bank’s 

common practice is to immediately inform the investors, with validity and responsibility, 

of any development concerning its activities in accordance with the provisions of the 

current legislation and the relevant decisions of the Bank’s bodies. 

 

ATTICA BANK S.A. 


